
 

 
OPEN MEETING PROCEDURES 

The Housing Opportunities Community Partners (“HOCP”) will conduct its March 20, 2024 

open meeting via an online platform at 5:00 p.m. The public will be able to observe and 

attend HOCP’s open meeting via a real-time livestream. This platform will allow the public 

to have meaningful access to HOCP’s open meeting. 

 

Livestream on YouTube:  https://youtube.com/live/hdzSms0uT8E?feature=share  
 

If any person has any questions or concerns about these Procedures, including how to 

access the online livestream, please contact John Vass at john.vass@hocmc.org or at 

(240)-627-9730. HOCP will have staff available to help any person who anticipates 

having trouble accessing the online platform prior to the meeting. 
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